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From: Steven Vandenborre (SPF Santé Publique - FOD Volksgezondheid) 

Sent: 29 July 2022 09:18
To: Five Estuaries OSWF
Cc: Meeus Kim; Delvaux Bram; Moris, Martine; De Cock, Kristof
Subject: Order Granting Development Consent for the Five Estuaries Offshore Wind Farm
Attachments: EIA Regulations Transboundary screening notification - Belgium

Dear Ms. Lancaster, 
 
This is the acknowledgment of the receipt of this notification and the indication that Belgium intends to participate 
in the EIA procedure under Regulation 32 in relation to this proposed development.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Steven Vandenborre 
Belgian federal Espoo-contact point 




